
Notice of Public Hearing 
License to Sell Alcoholic Beverages 

 
Notice is hereby given that Shiva Shiloh LLC d/b/a Shiloh Farms Food Store located at 2780 

Beulah Road Boaz, Alabama 35957 has made application to the City of Boaz, Alabama to 

approve the issuance of a Retail Beer (off premises only) and a Retail Table Wine (off premises 

only) licenses by the Alabama Alcoholic Beverage Control Board and that the 14th day of 

November, 2022, at 6:00 p.m., at the next regular meeting of the Boaz City Council, has been set 

for the hearing thereon by the Boaz City Council.  Such hearing shall be held at the Boaz Senior 

Center, 112 South Church Street, Boaz, Alabama.  Any interested person may appear at said 

place and time and be heard for or against the granting of such approval. 

 

 

 

_______________________ 

Beth Stephens 

City Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 


